
                          It’s time to volunteer!             
 

Monday, October 24th and Tuesday October 25th:  Center for History: Guides needed 
for 2nd Grade Field Trip at the center.  9:00am to 2:00pm.  Contact: Nancy Reed, Center 
for History: nmhistory@kconline.com 
 
Tuesday, October 25th:  Community Dinner at Mt. Zion Lutheran Church:  Help 
feed/serve/clean up/ and have great conversation with community members. 4:00pm 
to 6:00pm. Contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Thursday, October 27th:  Manchester Elementary School Halloween Party: Dress up 
in Halloween Costumes and help with MES Halloween Party, 4:00 pm to 8:00pm. 
Contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Sunday and Monday, October 30th and 31st: Haunted Police and Fire Station. Contact: 
OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Thursday, November 3rd: Claypool Elementary school, Volunteers will watch children, 
so their parents can attend PTO meetings.  
 
Tuesday, November 8thth:  Community Dinner at Mt. Zion Lutheran Church:  Help 
feed/serve/clean up/ and have great conversation with community members. 4:00pm 
to 6:00pm. Contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Tuesday, November 8th, 5:30 am – 3:00 pm: Rotary pancake breakfast. Volunteers 
needed to help setting and cleaning up for the event, breakfast will be provided for 
volunteers as well. The most demanding time is at 12:30, where volunteers clean up 
after the event.  Contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Blessings in a Back Pack:  Every Friday at 1:30 at Manchester Elementary School.  
Volunteers needed to put snacks in Children’s backpacks.  Contact: 
OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Take the 911 Pledge! Pledge 911 minutes of Service for the whole year. Contact: 
OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Better World Book Bin:  Donate any books that you are not using.  The bin is located 
next to the Center for Service Opportunities.  For more Information Contact: 
OVS@manchester.edu 
 



Take a Bike/Leave a Bike Fix-a-Thon:  Occurs every Tuesday, 3:30 in the basement of 
East Hall.  Contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Donate your Unused Meals:  Donate any meals that you will not be using this 
semester to OVS.  These are used to help the hungry through donations to the local 
Food Bank.  For more information contact: OVS@manchester.edu 
 
Partners in Learning: Every Wednesday, 2:45 to 4:00pm.  Meet in U of Garver for rides 
 

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus.  If you prefer 

not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu  with a request to 

be removed from the list.  Removals are effective for the current academic year.  Keep in mind that you may miss 

fun or important event notices 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

                                    


